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From the Director 
 

This week, we begin finals that will end what will 

be remembered as one of the most challenging and 

unusual academic years in the law school’s history. 

Over the course of this year, with on-site staffing 

reduced, half of our carrels out of use, furniture 

removed from public spaces, mask mandates, and 

disinfectant and cleaning stations, we have all 

worked to do the best possible to get to this point. I 

would like to commend all of our students for their 

patience and goodwill during this historic time.  

For those of you moving on from the law school, 

we wish all good things in your future. The rest of 

you we hope to see again under improved 

circumstances in the fall semester. 
 

I have a sad announcement to make before the 

semester ends. Our Head of Public Services, 

Professor Amy Pearce, will be leaving the law 

library after twelve years as part of our staff.  She 

is moving with her family to St. Louis, Missouri. 

Amy has been a constant in the lives of our library 

users, especially our students. We send her off with 

best wishes for her happy future, though we will 

miss her very much here in Laramie.  I know you 

are all busy at this time, but I hope some of you 

will get a chance to extend your own good-byes to 

her before she leaves. 
 

Deb Person 
 

Goodbye from Amy Pearce 

It has been a delight to be a part of the Law Library 

and College of Law these past 12 years. We truly 

have a unique community of students, faculty and 

staff here, and it is a team environment I would be 

lucky to find in my next workplace. I will miss the 

College of Law and Laramie very much.  

 

Technology 
 

At this time, Edward has a limited number of laptops 

that he can loan for student use during finals. Please 

contact him by email at edwardh@uwyo.edu several 

days in advance of your finals to reserve one of them. 
 

Students taking finals in the classroom should note that 

masks will be required, social distancing will be 

observed, and digital clocks will not be available. 

 

Congratulations to our  

2021 graduates!

 
 

If you are in the building, take a moment to view the 

graduation display on the digital sign at the entrance to 

the library.  

 

Graduates, check out our Alumni Services page to see 

how we can continue to serve you as alumni.  
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